Meeting Notes from TSG T1 EMC SWG Miami, Florida, USA June 18th 1999-06-19

As this meeting was not a formal meeting I just present some notes taken by myself on topics agreed at the meeting.

Presentation by B. Nielsen of liaison statement to TSG SA to encourage support for EMC work. This LS was agreed at the TSG T plenary and would be presented at the forthcoming TSG SA meeting on June 21.

Regulatory requirements were discussed in light of updating table T1. There was some confusion as to the precise definition of EMC. Joon (Samsung) stated that EMC had very precise definitions in Korea and that part of the table was defined as EMI, ESD etc.

Reminder to all TSG T1 EMC SWG delegates to contribute to the table T1 content by next meeting:

Europe – Matts , Ole, Bernd and John

Korea – Samsung and Korean regulator RRL

Japan – Panasonic, Sharp, NTT Docomo

USA – Sharp (Prem Sood) and other T1 collaborators

Please refer to Tdoc 17 which gives the parameters for the contents as agreed in Kista.

Method of working 

To use the recently established special Email reflector as the basis of doing the work on the table T1 content. To provide documents to other members and to initiate any debates on them. The Email reflector address is:



3GPP_TSG_T_WG1_EMC

All members of T1EMC are urged to subscribe immediately using the Listserve@etsi.fr. ( If anyone needs detailed instructions please contact Lidia Salmeron at  Lidia.Salmeron@etsi.fr ).

A volunteer editor is desperately required to take charge of table T1 and maintain it with the help of the group.

Document formats

Due to the problems of different versions of Word software it was decided that both a MS Word version and a PDF (Acrobat) version should be sent as contributions when documents are placed on the Server an on the Email reflector as attachments. Needless to say they should also be virus checked!

The liaison to CISPR was not sent to the recent CISPR meeting due to the delay in receiving PSG consent. It will be sent to the next CISPR meeting (action point John to find out dates).

The Panasonic document from Japan T Doc 20 was discussed. Certain points in it were clarified after discussion and the contents would be added to table T1 as mentioned above.

It was decided to send a LS to T1 P1 committee asking them to review table T1 and comment also greater participation of T1 P1 delegates was encouraged. (Action points John to draft and deliver to T1 at TSG SA/SMG 29 meeting 21-25th June after checking with B.Nielsen.)

